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For Immediate Release  

Deer cull 

MT. PLEASANT, MI - February 11, 2016 – On February 10, 2016, a deer cull was 
completed within the park system owned, operated, and maintained by the City of Mt. 
Pleasant.  A total of 10 deer were harvested.  All harvested venison will be donated to 
local charitable organizations.  
 
Complaints regarding damage to landscaping, vehicle-deer collisions, and general 
concerns regarding human health and safety were received by neighboring residents.  
The Department of Natural Resources issued 15 deer permit tags.  The United States 
Department of Agriculture (USDA) was contracted to complete the deer cull. 
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